Girls Basketball Fall 2019
Here is some key information for girls entering 7th grade in the fall that want to play basketball:

You must have a current (after April 2019) physical on file with the middle school office to try out.
You must be signed up for Final Forms in order to try out. The website is: 

Fenton-mi.finalforms.com

Coach Kutchey will be having a camp for girls entering 6th, 7th, and 8th grade from June 17th through 19th. This is not mandatory, but will help for summer activities and tryouts expectations. Mrs.Wright and Mr. Kutchey have flyers to sign up.
Tryouts for 7th grade will start on August 26th  at 2:00. They are every day from the 26th  to the 29th. This is mandatory. Before tryouts you need to have a physical. You must plan on being at tryouts in order to play basketball next year. Keep in mind that this date is before the start of school, so talk to your parents now about it so there are no surprises.
Summer contact info:

Coach Kutchey (7th grade girls’ coach)

dkutchey@fentonschools.org
